Joan Taxlor

Subject: FW: Letter requesting reappointment

From: Dustin Nesmith <dustinnesmith@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 11:37 AM

To: Joan Taylor <JTaylor@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Subject: Re: Letter requesting reappointment

Email: Redacted d i
Consideration for appointment: edacted due to HIPAA Privacy

| am a continuous contributor to BAC meetings and have been since | was first appointed in February
2021. My grandfather Kjell Pettersen was one of the first city councilmen that was instrumental in
creating the City of Marco Island back in 1998. My family has lived in the island since that late 1980s. |
wish to continue to contribute to the betterment of our community through the BAC.

Meeting absences:

The first meeting | missed in February 2024 | was very sick with P

| can show proof of that if needed. | also
requested a call in number but was told | needed to give 48 hours notice which isn’t always possible

when you wake up sick.

The second missed meeting in May 2024 was due to | NI ' diagnosed with

hich is a protected disability. This disorder has caused me
—Nith no notice. | am on a new medication to help control them which has worked
wonders. TG - coming fewer and far between.

The third meeting | missed was in June 2024 that was a planned vacation that | had planned for months
and communicated to the committee. It was the first time in my daughter’s S years of life that | was able
to take her somewhere for a daddy/daughter trip. It hopefully will not be the last.

Moving forward, | would insure efforts to attend 100% of scheduled meetings. If | get unexpectedly sick, |
will continue to communicate to the correct people and request a call in number so | don’t miss the
meeting. Thank you for your time.

Kind regards,

Dustin J Nesmith

Sent from myiPhone


JTaylor
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